
 

May 15, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to highly recommend Gaurika, who recently conducted a Mangrove Protection 

and Awareness Workshop at Dubai Schools – Al Barsha on March 13th, 2025. As the 

organizer of the event, I had the privilege of witnessing Gaurika’s professionalism, 

dedication, and passion for environmental education firsthand. 

The workshop was an engaging and informative experience for our fourth grade students. 

Gaurika not only imparted critical knowledge about the importance of mangrove ecosystems 

but also inspired the students to take an active role in environmental conservation. The 

session was well-received, with students showing great enthusiasm and curiosity, which was 

a direct reflection of Gaurika’s ability to connect with and motivate young learners. 

I wholeheartedly support Gaurika’s efforts in expanding her work and would not hesitate to 

recommend her for similar workshops at DS-Barsha and other schools or organizations. I 

believe her skills and passion will continue to inspire and educate many more students in the 

future. 

I would be happy to provide any further information or clarification if needed. 

Sincerely, 

Sharnissa Washington 

 

Sharnissa Washington 

Instructional Coach - Organizer 

Dubai Schools – Al Barsha  

 
 


